	IC334 - 2013 Laser Championship Applications Deadline 


2013 Laser 4.7 Youth World & European Championships
2013 Laser Standard Men's Under-21 World & European Championship
2013 Laser Radial Women's Under-21 World & European Championship 


	
December 6, 2012



	Dear District Officer,
The deadline for receiving initial applications for entry for the 2013 Laser Worlds in Hungary is coming up soon. Please encourage your sailors to submit their applications through the ILCA website before 14th January 2013.

Excitement is building for these championships and your sailors will not want to miss out!

The ILCA has published the Notice of Race and details regarding the allocated places for 2013 Laser World & European Championships listed below. 

Sailors who are interested in attending any of these championships must complete the relevant application form on the ILCA website. Please ensure that your sailors are aware that if they do not apply by 14th January 2013, have very little chance of attending these championships.

Completing an application form does not commit sailors to attend the championship, it simply registers their interest to attend. Sailors who do not complete an application form will not be able to attend the championship. 

Please select the links below to access information about each championship. These links are also available on the ILCA events page at http://events.laserinternational.org/en/events/list/104z1 



Laser 4.7 Youth World & European Championships 2013 

Sat 6th July 2013 - Sat 13th July 2013
HUNGARY, Balatonfüred

Laser Standard Men's Under 21 World & European Championship 2013
Sun 14th July 2013 - Sun 21st July 2013

HUNGARY, Balatonfüred

Laser Radial Women's Under 21 World & European Championship 2013
Sun 14th July 2013 - Sun 21st July 2013
HUNGARY, Balatonfüred 

The ILCA has arranged to provide up to 60 charter boats for these events. Sailors are encouraged to request a charter boat as part of their application to ensure that a sufficient number of boats will be available. 

Will all District Officers please publish this information on their web sites and inform all sailors that applications are now open for these Championships.

If you have any questions about this email or any of the ILCA Championships, please email ILCA office@laserinternational.org.

Kind Regards
The ILCA Team 
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